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GOULBURN HOCKEY ASSOCIATION MINUTES 1
st
 OF FEBRUARY 2016 

 

Meeting Opened: 7PM 

 

Attendance: Scott Writer, Belinda Calvert, Nicole Griffin, Naomi Clarke, Lisa Breen, Kurt 

Devlin, Scott Grant, Francis McAlister, Colleen McAlister, Michael McAlister, 

Lauren Whalan, Allison Skelly, Jackie McNamara, Fiona Croker, Brooke Wilding, 

Andrew Woolner, Mick Staines, Jo Gulson, Kayleen Pagett, Marc Calvert, Darrell 

Chambers,  

   

Apologies:  Conway Bogg, Jenny Patton, Mandi Smith, Adam Skelly, Toni  

 Sawyer 

 

Minutes: Moved  Scott Grant   Seconded Jo Gulson 

 

Presidents Report: Marc reported on the very successful masters men’s and women’s indoor 

championships, the championships were a great success with positive feedback 

from local business, players officials and local council. 

 Update on west field Hockey New South Wales, GHA, the workers club and 

council to meet to discuss a plan for the repairs to west field.  The field is 

unplayable one option to be discussed was the possibility of grass fields.  The 

meeting was advised of the competition start date being the 30
th

 of March. 

  

Treasurers No Treasurer’s report tabled 

Report: 

 

Secretaries  Darrell tabled the incoming and outgoing correspondence 

Report: Representative nominations and an executive ballot to vote for coaches and 

managers 

 

Representative Kayleen advised the meeting that there were considerable junior  

Report:  nominations from under 11 through to Under 18 boys and girls teams  

  At this stage we are short on Under 15 boys teams. 

 

General Business: Brooke Wilding requested carnival dates for 2016, Kayleen advised Brooke the 

dates had not been set yet and also advised Brooke that the all nominations had to 

go through the representative secretary.  Brooke offered to assist the representative 

teams with their warm up drills. 

 Scott Writer requested that the goals be moved for training. 

 

Special meeting for By-Laws 

 

The by-laws were discussed and voted in. 

 

Option 1: 

The abolition of the floaters and replaced with a player in a lower grade being able to play up  

but a first grader cannot play down. 

The goal keeper pool has been dissolved with all teams having to supply a keeper. 

The shootout rule will stay the same as 2015.  

 

   

MEETING CLOSED 8:15 
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